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Happy Back to School!

I am so excited that it is almost the first day of school!  I have been busy 
planning and preparing so that we are ready to kick off a great school year.  This 
summer I was able to take a vacation to Florida relax with friends and family.  I also 
took some time to read a few new books that we will get enjoy together.  Have you 
completed the summer reading challenge? I can’t wait to hear about the books you 
read.

As we begin to prepare for the school year, please make sure that you are 
gathering our needed supplies.  This will help us make sure that we are organized and 
ready to learn.  Please let me know if you need another list or need help finding any 
items.  

I look forward to a successful year in Fifth Grade!  I wish you a restful and 
exciting rest of your summer and will see you for our first day on September 3rd !

In the meantime, if you need to contact me for any reason, please email me at 
lkillion@cbsd.org.  

Miss Laura Killion
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